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Fall season has arrived, time for cooler temperatures and 
enjoying the outdoors.  

Our annual Fall Trunk or Treat is scheduled for October 27, 
from 5:00-7:00 p.m. 

Join the fun with an obstacle course, face painting, trick, and treating 
for the whole family. See all of you there.  Sign up to decorate your 
car and pass out candy https://tinyurl.com/CopperfieldFall  

https://tinyurl.com/CopperfieldFall
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Resolutions 

 

Thank you to the crew of neighbors that came out to help with tree 
and neighborhood clean-up around creek, park, and entrance.  All 
volunteers contributed to savings of up to $6,000! 
 
We have had a lot of erosion around the pool and creek area over 
the last several years. The HOA had repairs done last year around the 
creek to avoid any additional erosion that may have affected our 
beautiful community pool.  

 
The parking lots around the pool on both sides received new 
community pool/park signs to replace old signs that were faded and 
in need of repair.  
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This summer we had a great turnout at the 
community pool. The lifeguards did an 
amazing job at keeping everyone safe and 
cleanliness of pool. 

*********************************** 
Don’t forget to keep up with all the happenings around 
the streets of Copperfield on our neighborhood 
Facebook page. Please join us at: 
 

Copperfield Neighborhood Edmond Oklahoma 

 
This is a public page for residents. We post upcoming 
events, lost pets, volunteer opportunities to help 
maintain this beautiful neighborhood, and more.  
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Edmond ON THE GO Bond Project will go on the Nov. 5 
election ballet. This bond will help fund the 
improvement of streets, parks and fire safety.  This is 
the best way to keep Edmond the kind of community 
that attracts and keeps so many is to invest in it.   
 
3 separate bond proposals that would fund 22 projects 
in 3 categories - streets, parks, and fire safety. 
 
Visit www.edmondok.gov/1912/General-Obligation-
Bond -Projects for all the information.  
 

********************************* 
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HOA Board 

Members

 
 

Chasen Shaw, President 

Clyde Moore 

Molly McMullin 

Trevor Taylor 

Dr. Elicia A. Brannon-Little 

Mark Key 

Logan Howard 

Danielle Brown 

Dakota Milliron 

 

Email 

copperfieldHOA.OK@gmail.com 

 

 

Happily serving our 

community 
 

The biggest need from all our residents is to give 
a little time to attend the monthly HOA Board 
Meetings that happen on the 2nd Monday of 
the month at 7:00 p.m. Please check Facebook 
for location. 

This ensures all voices are heard and residents 
can be a part of what’s going on with our 
community. Anyone can join the meeting, and 
we can’t wait to meet some of our new 
residents that moved in this spring and summer. 

 

“Volunteers do not necessarily have 

the time; they just have the heart.” 

– Elizabeth Andew 
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